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I am Marina Baker.

I object to proposed cutting and road widening.

Highways hasn't seriously considered the comments of World Heritage.

It hasn't considered alternative routes or plans.

Nor has it taken into consideration Environment Act 2021.

The plans as they stand should not go ahead.

Sorry for brief email. This is last minute. But believe me I have much more to say.

Marina Baker





